We want to express our appreciation for the excellent job your crew did on our basement walls and foundation. Every part of the project exceeded our expectations with a minimum of disruption to our lives. We are amazed that the exterior excavation and the interior bracing of the rear wall of our basement could be completed in just three days. Even two of our neighbors, one who is a retired building inspector and the other an architectural/construction inspector commented to us how impressed they were with your methods and quality of work.

From our first meeting with you, Lyle when you walked us thru a complete explanation of the problem in our basement and what you would do to correct the problem, we were left with confidence that American could and would repair our basement correctly. We became totally confident when you and Jayme came back a few days later to evaluate a concern we had with the stability of the foundation and you proved to us by surveying that the foundation was sound.

Our confidence and trust continued when your crew showed up to start the repairs and then all the way thru the project. We cannot remember the last time we have experienced a group of workers so focused on their work. Everyone had a job to do and everyone took that responsibility to heart. We were impressed with the efficient order in the steps of the operation. There was no wasted time or effort. Every crew member was polite and could answer any questions we had. They were a perfect example of team work. Also impressive was the effort made to clean everything up when they were done. They actually washed down the steps to the basement and the floor thru the laundry room and also power washed our driveway and the street in front of our house.

Quality in workmanship requires attention to the details and your crew covered all of the details. We are glad we chose American Foundation and will recommend them to any family and friends. Thank you all for you timeliness, honesty, and competence. Please feel free to use us as a reference.

Sincerely, Bob & Ruth Yearling Mequon, WI